
Over the last few years the National Public and 
Media Communications Commission has 
worked extremely hard to get the Snapshots of 
Service program rolling. We need your help to 
get the message out.  
 
At the National Convention in Reno Nevada we 
will be handing out four awards for Snapshots 
of Service.  
 
One award representing each of the four 
pillars.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
Michael Fox (CA) 
Sons of The American Legion 
National Chairman 
Public and Media Communication Commission 
2016/2017 
 
Links for a memo and a submittal form are at 
http://www.saltexas.org/legion_news.html 
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